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 SCHOOL LEADERSHIP TEAM 
March 20, 2018  

Minutes 
 
March 20, 2018 
Meeting called to order at 7:05 AM 
Mrs. Curzio summarized meeting from January 
 
Mr. Cromer:  
→ There is a push from SIT: East-West is being proactive and any student who failed with a 55 for the 1st 
MP will come in over spring break to make up work for credit.  
 → This is offered to 11th/12th graders who need to make up 1 or 2 courses and will be able to get 
help from the content teacher in the room. 
 
Review of procedures of school:  
→ The NYPD has been receiving constant threats to schools across NYC. 
→ When a lockdown is called only an authority can lift it. 
→ The NYPD came to EW to educate students on reposting content on social media.  
→ There is a constant police presence outside.  

→ Mrs. Nicodemi reviewed difference between soft & hard lockdowns.   
 
SAT Testing 3/21: 
→ 12PM lunch will be delivered upstairs 

→ Students will attend their 7th and 8th period class. 
→ Mock algebra regents will take place as well. 
 → Ms. Wong: Concern with amount of homework given before test.  
 
8th Grade Parent Meeting:  
→ Meeting is for parents who have chosen to go to other schools. 
→ Plan is to present the data on schools 

 → will have translators available 
 
Nominations for SLT meetings 2018-2019: 

Anthony Cromer, Principal 
Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 
David Bantz, Assistant Principal 
Miriam Zambrano, Assistant Principal 
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→ UFT 2 year term, Ms. Markinson’s term may be up, she will check. 
→ PTA 2 year term, there will be a seat open for PTA next year.  
 
PTA Meeting 4/14: 
→ Awards meeting 
 
GED Prep Program for Parents: 
→ Teachers will run prep class for parents to prepare them for the test. 
→ Hopefully start by May. 
 
Robotics Program: 
→ All computers and materials ordered.  
→ Seeking teachers to facilitate.  
→ Approximately 60 kids from computer class now would be taking the course.  
Department of Education - Work-Based Learning:  
→ New initiative, 216 hours required to earn elective credits. 
 
Mr. Cromer opens meeting to new business:  
 
→ Ms. Tillet’s concern was about Phantom of the Opera trip, difficult to recognize EW students when they 
are not in uniform.  

→ Solutions include: being explicit with expectations, norming around trip expectations, and to 
possibly break students into groups with assigned chaperones.   
 
→ Ms. Curizo requests black gym pants.  
 
Follow up required:  
→ Female bathroom receptacles 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:52AM   
 
 
 
 
 


